Posler, Kathryn

From: Antoinemb <antoinemb@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 06, 2023 6:12 PM

To: Posler, Kathryn

Subject: Planned doggie daycare on NW corner of Los Portones and pinnacle peak road

/\ External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
To whom it may concern :

As a very concerned Los Portones resident of 18 years, | strongly object to the doggie daycare planned for the northwest
corner of Los Portones and pinnacle peak Road in north Scottsdale..

We certainly don’t need the noise nuisance that this will create. There are already plenty of dog day care facilities in the
area and we certainly don’t need one right next to a residential neighborhood like Los Portones.

Thank you for listening! Have a great day !
Very best regards,
Antoine Bruneau

Los Portones resident since 2004
Sent from my iPhone



